
 

 

From the Office of the Campus VP 
Colleagues,  

 

Thank you for participating in our survey regarding the Master  

Plan. We had 78 faculty and staff participate in the survey.  

 

The results are listed below in order of their importance to you!  

Additional hours to the Library  

Place "HACC-Lebanon this exit" sign on PA Turnpike at  

Lebanon/Lancaster exit and on I-81 at the Rt. 72 exit 

Increase or expand the Learning Center hours 

Paint the hallways and classrooms 

Update or replace the furniture  

Upgrade outdoor signage 

Make the campus smoke free 

Relocate the smoking area 

Increase storage space on campus. 

 

The Lebanon campus leadership team will be exploring all of the options.  As you are aware the 

students participated in dotmocracy.  We have received excellent feedback from the students and  

are exploring ideas to accommodate their requests.  

 

As we leave for the Thanksgiving holiday weekend, I want to extend my deepest thanks for all of  

you for your continued support of our Lebanon students and the campus.  May each of you have a 

Thanksgiving filled with love, laughter and happiness.  

 

Regards, 

Lois 
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Upcoming Holiday Festivities! 

 

December 6 

9 to 10 a.m., in the Lobby 

Holiday Tree Decorating Party 

 and Ugly Sweater Contest  
 

Holiday sweaters are preferred, but any ugly 

sweater will do.  The person wearing the 

ugliest sweater wins a prize! 

 

December 13 

12 to 2 p.m., Multi-purpose Room 

Lebanon Campus  

Holiday Luncheon 
 
RSVP to Peggy Lenton, mjlenton@hacc.edu 

 

Everyone is invited!!! 

 

mailto:mjlenton@hacc.edu


 

 

From the Office of Safety and Security  
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HACC’s safety and security department  

offers safety escort services to our students 

and employees.  If a person would like to be 

escorted by security personnel, the person 

can call their campus security office phone 

number and request an escort.  Upon receipt 

of the phone call, a security officer will be 

dispatched to the caller’s location.  The   

security officer will then escort the caller to 

the desired on-campus location and a record 

will be made in the dispatch log.  The      

service is available as needed and is free.  

Safety escorts are one of several services the 

safety and security department provides.  

Please stop by our campus security office to 

learn about our other  services. 

 

Thank you! 

Interim Director Edwin Dominguez 

Lebanon Campus Open House a huge success! 

 

 

Safety Escort Service 

On Wednesday, October 30th, the college held Open House events at all campus locations.  The Lebanon 

campus hosted over 200 potential students and their families at the event.  Attendees had an opportunity to 

talk with faculty to learn more about HACC’s academic courses and program offerings.  SGA and other     

student ambassadors provided tours and shared information about student social life at HACC.  The Office of 

Academic Success, Disability Services, Career Services and Veteran’s Affairs were on hand to demonstrate 

all of the great services that are available to help students succeed.   

 

Attendees were also treated to an  

appearance by Hemingway, our  

favorite mascot.     

 

The application fee was waived for 

93 new students who turned in  

applications that evening! 

 

 

A big thank you to the many staff,  

faculty and students who helped to  

make the evening a success.   

 



 

 

PC Sale  
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Great Gift Idea! 

 
Minimum Specifications: 

 

   Dell Optiplex 760:  Intel Pentium  

      Dual-Core Processor 2.80 GHz, 4GB 

RAM, 80GB Hard Drive, DVD, 8 USB 

Ports  (2 in pfront, 6 in back), 

Parallel Printer Port, Gigabit 

Ethernet Port 
 

   Keyboard 
 

   Mouse 
 

   20” LCD Flat-Panel Monitor 

   Windows Vista Home Edition (O/S)  

Sold AS-IS, No Warranty, No Support, 

No Additional Software 

$200 

 

Inquire at the  

Welcome Center 

 

Hurry, get one before 

they’re gone!!! 

Computer Tower, 

Flat Panel Monitor,  

Keyboard, Mouse, 

Operating System 
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Brooke Goodman, in Zombie attire, receives award from her art 

instructor, Brook Lauer. 

Art Contest Winners 
 

Drawing: 

  

1st – Eye of the Beholder – Chelsea Reist 

2nd – Horned Skull – Vandon Tricamo 

3rd – Nerd Still Life – Justin Gathright 

  

Painting: 

  

1st – Midnight Hours – Brooke Goodman 

2nd – Safely Grazing – Kathy Ebling 

3rd – Ram’s Head – Brooke Goddman 

  

2D Design: 

  

1st – Untitled – Eliu Crespo 

2nd – Alfie the Cat – Megan Ebling 

3rd – Anti-Matter – Vandon Tricamo 

  

HACC’s Lebanon Campus was one 

of many venues participating in the     

November First Friday Art Walk.  

Among the many exciting events    

featured that evening were a student 

art contest , a vocal performance by 

HACC student, Amy Rose, held in 

the campus bookstore, and to        

celebrate Native American Heritage 

Month, the SGA and bookstore    

presented an educational display and 

table to sample the Foods of the   

Native Americans.  Also, as part of 

the November Art Walk, the city 

holds its annual Zombie Walk.  Our 

campus was fortunate to receive a 

visit from the Zombies! 

Chelsea Reist, right, standing next to her first place winning piece, along 

with her art instructor, Margaret Brandt, and Dr. Ski. 
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Student, Amy Rose, performs in the  

campus bookstore. 

Student, Brooke Goodman, samples the tasty food provided by SGA and the 

Lebanon Campus bookstore. 

The Zombies are here... 
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A big congratulations to Ben and 

Brandie Greiner on the birth of 

their son, Levi James Greiner!   

 

Levi was born on Nov. 12th at 

4:29 p.m., weighing 7 lbs., 12 oz., 

and 20.3” long.   
 
 

 

Latest addition to the “HACC” family 

“Dotmocracy”  

On Nov. 13 and 14, students were given the opportunity to 

vote, with dots, on their personal top three choices for       

priorities in Lebanon.  This vital information will be            

considered when developing the Lebanon Campus Master 

Plan for the next few years.  Thank you to all staff and    

faculty who volunteered their time to direct students on 

the survey process! 
 

Below are the voting results.  You can see that free parking is 

hands down top priority! 

 

Offer free parking within walking distance – 551 

Offer more programs to be completed in Lebanon – 241 

Increase Learning Center hours – 159 (early morning, 33; 

Friday hours, 36; evening hours, 49; Saturday hours, 41) 

Increase number of Friday classes – 62 (a.m., 44; p.m. 18) 

Transportation between Lebanon and Harrisburg      

campuses- 61 (shuttle, 49; discounted bus pass, 12) 

Offer off-site childcare – 54 

Offer courses in accelerated format – 52 

Expand Library hours – 46 (early a.m., 6; evening  hours, 

21; Friday, 8; Saturday, 11) 

Offer Saturday a.m. classes – 33 

Offer early morning classes – 26 (7 a.m., 11; 8 a.m., 15) 

More student computer labs – 8 (early morning, 1; evening 

hours, 3; afternoon, 3; Saturday, 1) 

Above, the first 

of two poster 

boards        

completely 

filled with dots 

for free parking. 

 

 

To the left,  

Angie Bentz 

waits to hand 

students their 

dots and ask 

them to vote. 
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Help students win a $150 gift card 

As part of Interact Communications ongoing research, our students are invited to voluntarily participate in 

an online survey through Dec. 13, 2013. Students have a chance to win a $150 Amazon gift card. They’ll be 

asked questions pertaining to how they use the media and spend their time.  

 

Questions may include: 

 

What is your favorite radio station? 

What information do you look for in the newspaper? 

How often do you go to a coffee house/shop? 

 

As you know, their input is valued, and it is a critical step to helping us market the College and programs.  

 

The more students who participate, the better information we’ll receive. Please encourage students during 

these final days to participate. To help spread the word, please: 

 

 make announcements in classes 

 hang the flyer (available at myHACC under Office of College Advancement) on a bathroom 

door, bulletin board, entrance door or in the hallway 

 email reminders to your students 

 

All responses are confidential. The student’s name will not be connected with his or her answers, and the 

College will not know if the student participated in the survey. If the student enters the drawing for the $150 

Amazon gift card, he or she will be directed to a different website to submit personal information. 

 

Students can visit http://www.interactresearch.com/mp148/ and enter the following password: college 

 

We appreciate your help! Thank you! 

 

http://www.interactresearch.com/mp148/

